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Friday 6 June 2025 

 

Walk to School Week 16-20th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you that Walk to 

School Week will take place from the 16th to the 20th of June. This year's 

theme is the "Great Space Walk," which aims to encourage our children to 

walk to school actively throughout the week. 

The Great Space Walk initiative is designed to help pupils forge intergalactic 

friendships while learning about the benefits of walking not just for 

themselves, but also for our communities and the planet. Engaging our 

children in this way promotes healthy habits and fosters a sense of 

responsibility towards their environment. 

As part of this initiative, each child will be provided with a special pack to 

take home. This pack will include materials for recording the number of times 

they walk to school during the week. I kindly ask that you encourage your 

child to document their achievements. Completed wall charts will be 

collected at the end of the week for recognition of their efforts. 



 

 

We appreciate your support in making this event a success. Should you have 

any questions or require additional resources, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 

Thank you for your cooperation and commitment to promoting active travel 

within our school community. 

 

Best wishes, 

Zaynab Khan 

Nursery Leader 

 

 


